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Friday 2nd September 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers,  
 
 

Welcome back to the new school year at Primrose Hill Primary School.  

 

I hope that you and your family have had opportunities during the holiday to relax 

and enjoy memorable time together and that your children are looking forward to 

returning to school.    

  

I feel privileged to have been given the opportunity to be the Interim 

Headteacher of this wonderful school for the next 2 terms at least. I am sure some 

families and pupils are feeling nervous about the changes and its impact on the 

school but be rest assured that nothing will change in terms of the routines for 

children and high expectations will continue.  

  

Primrose Primary Hill has a history of excellence, and I am looking forward to finding 

out more about the school so that the developments we make in this year are 

supported by the whole school community. 

 

I hold a strong belief that education can change children’s lives, dreams and 

aspirations. I am dedicated to building opportunities for children to achieve high 

academic standards, ensuring that they are championed as individuals and that 

their unique talents and interests are nurtured and developed. 

     

There will be an opportunity for you to meet the class teacher and understand 

more about the curriculum and the expectations for the school year. 

 

Meet your class teacher 

Date Time Classes 

7th September 9.00 in the middle hall Y1 Butterflies & Dragonflies 

8th September 9.00 in the middle hall Y2 Beetles & Grasshoppers 

9th September 9.00 in the middle hall Y3 Bats & Squirrels 

12th September 9.00 in the middle hall Y4 Foxes & Hedgehogs 

13th September 9.00 in the middle hall Y5 Blackbirds &  Woodpeckers 

14th September 9.00 in the middle hall Y6 Herons & Kestrels 

 

We hope you find this session most useful! Your continued role in helping your child 

with their learning and school partnerships is very important and we value the 

support that you provide - we are looking forward to a long, happy and 

productive partnership between children, parents/ carers and staff. 

 

Early next week you will also receive a letter with key information about the class 

timetable and learning from your class teacher. In the meantime, you will be sent 

a reminder of your child’s new class name and teaching team.  
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Meet the Acting Headteacher 

I would like invite parents/ carers to attend either of the below meet the 

headteacher coffee mornings/ evenings. I am keen to meet parents/ carers and 

answer any questions you may have. 

 

In the meantime do feel free to contact me by email or call to discuss, queries, 

concerns or share experiences. 

I am looking forward to greeting you all on Monday at 8.45am and very excited to 

get to know you and your child/ren. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Harsha Patel  

Head Teacher 
 

 

Date Time Place 

Monday 12th September 5:00 – 5:45pm Community Room 

Thursday 15th September  9:00 – 9:45am Community Room 


